
Shining Stars 
Community Celebration



Save the Date!

•End of Year Community 
Celebration!

•May 17th, 2025
•Apollo High School
•11-3 PM



CONGRATULATIONS
Dr. Laurie Putnam!
The Minnesota Association of 

School Administrators (MASA) 

has named Dr. Laurie Putnam, 

Superintendent of St. Cloud Area 

School District, the 2025 

Minnesota Superintendent of the 

Year.



Student 
Talent
Our students showcase a 
diverse range of talents, 
excelling in academics, 
arts, and athletics. Our 
students consistently 

demonstrate leadership 
and innovative 

problem-solving skills.

Join us to celebrate 
our students!



Families
Our families are the backbone 

of the community, providing 
unwavering support and 

dedication to their children's 
education. Their partnership 
creates a strong foundation 

for student success and 
shape the future of St. Cloud, 
ensuring every child has the 

opportunity to thrive.

Join us to celebrate 
our families!





VISION
Showcase Student Talent and 
Culture

Celebrate the end of the year with 
our Staff, Students and Families

Explore possible Community 
Summer Resources and Support



See you 
May 17th!


